
Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to maintaining a secure and 

compliant environment, we are conducting regular updates to our customer risk assessments. 

We would like to inform you that your latest risk assessment has been completed on [Date]. The 

assessment identifies potential risks associated with your account, and we are continuously 

working to mitigate them to ensure your safety and satisfaction. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification regarding the assessment, please 

do not hesitate to reach out to us at [Contact Information]. We value your partnership and are 

dedicated to providing you with the best possible service. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


